
Date: 6-28-2023
To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office

Re: STARS Project: Arizona Integrated Tax System Modernization

The State Procurement Office has awarded a contract for the STARS Project - Arizona Integrated Tax
System Modernization.

Contract Number Supplier Contract Start Date

CTR066383 GCOM Software LLC 6/26/2023

If there are any questions, please contact Michael Hillebrand at 602-542-4229 or email at
Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov.
Michael Hillebrand
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office
Arizona Department of Administration
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 302
Phoenix, AZ 85007
Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov
Office: 602-542-4229

http://michael.hillebrand/
http://azdoa.gov/

